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If foreign language characters are to be allowed a lot of problems will occur when these characters are
required in documents prepared using the standard gwerty keyboard. It might be possible for those who
do this often but not for those who rarely need to do it. Some documents might also multiple keyboards
resulting in multiple problems.
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